
March 17,2009 

Ms. Mary Shapiro, Chairman of the SEC 
100 F Street NE 
Washington, D.C. 20549 

Dear Madam Chairman: 

We are writing to you to request that you act to reinstate the 'UPTICK RULE' which 
was eliminated July 6, 2007. As a result it has had a serious effect on the stock market. We 
are witnessing manipUlation by short sellers. 

Our financial situation is being devestated and being retired and elderly, we have no 
means of earning money and the declining stock market is hurting us. 

We urge you to use your position with the SEC to reinstate the 'UPTICK RULE' 

Sincerely, 
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Mr. & Mrs. Stanley J. Love 
20621 Chaucer Lane 
Huntington Beach, CA 92646. 
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